Prep.School

End-Term Test№:1 December 2023

Name :Family Name :	7в	N :	
---------------------	----	-----	--

I- Language (15 marks)

20

1- Fill in the blanks with words from the box below. Be careful there are two extra words (4 marks)

husband- white - fat - black -usually -house - when - wife - twins - too



2- Circle the correct alternative (4.5 marks)

My name is Susanna Ryan and I'm 9 years old. My friends call (1) (I- my -me) Little Sue because I am very short. I am from the United States but my family moved to Europe last year and now we are living in Edinburgh, Scotland. I come from a big family. I've got (2)(the -an -a) older brother. His name is Joe and he's 12 years old. I also have got a twin sister. Her name is Sophie. We all go to the same school.

My (3) (fathers'-father's-fathers) name is James and my mother's called Helen. She is a kindergarten teacher. She loves (4) (teaches- to teach- teaching) and playing with small children. My father is a lawyer in a very important law firm.

He has got two brothers, George and Vincent. George hasn't got any children. (5) (and -because-But) Vincent has a girl, Maryanne, and two boys, Tim and Billy.(6) (there - Their-they're) mother's name is Ella. Tim has also got a girlfriend. Her name is Maria. She's from (7) (spain - Spanish -Spain.) She hasn't got a big family. She lives with her mother.

My grandmother Linda and my grandfather Anthony also live with us. I like my granny very much because she is very sweet. (8) (We-They-She) are both very old. I almost forgot to mention Fluffy, my toy rabbit. He is (9) (our- my -their) best friend.

3- Put the words between parentheses in the right tense or form.(3.5 marks)

It's <u>Monday</u> morning and Patricia is in her bedroom. She (1) (to play)
...... the guitar and singing some popular songs to her little sister,
Tina. Tina is two years old, but she (2)(like) listening to music,
specially when she's sleepy.

- Hello?
- It's me, mum. How are you, Pat?
- We (4)(to be)...... just fine. Tina is almost sleeping and I'm playing the guitar for her. And you?
- I'm fine, too. I'm already driving home, but the traffic is terrible because of the weather. It's foggy and it's (5)(to rain).

 cats and dogs.
- What about Dad? (6) he (to come) home today?
- See you in a minute, ok?

4- Insert the missing parts to get a coherent dialogue.Be careful there's an extra part.(3 marks)

- a) Thank you
- b) Yes, I need a ticket to Sydney
- c) When will I reach my destination?
- d) that's S-U-S-A-N J-A-C-K-S-O-N
- e) do you have any flights to Spain next Priday morning?
- f) Which flight would you like?
- g) How much does a return flight cost?

II- Writing (5 marks)

Use the information in the box below to write a paragraph about your best friend .

Name:Ahmed/ Age: 11

Physical Description: medium size, short blond hair/green eyes

Personal features: smart, kind, shy, always daydreaming

For correction visit the website www.tunitests.tn

Things we do together: have lessons together, go to the Maths club on Tuesdays and to Tennis lessons on Thursdays. Spend Saturdays together, play computer games, study...

My Best Friend
'Un:
4/0_
• / />

Prep.School

End-Term Test№:1 December 6th, 2021 correction

Name :Family Name :	7в	N :	
---------------------	----	-----	--

I- Language (15 marks)

20

1- Fill in the blanks with words from the box below. Be careful there are two extra words (4 marks)

husband- white - fat - black -usually -house - when - wife - twins - too

Hello. I'm Paul Young and I'm 50 years old. I am a doctor, as you can see, and I live in Manchester, in the northwest of England. I live in a very comfor able (1) house with my wife, Theresa, my youngest daughter, Stella and my dog, Puffy. I've got two sons, (2) too. They are (3) twins .:, b,;:!, nPaul is an engineer and he works in Germany and Carl lives in Portugal with his(4) wife He's also a doctor like me.



I'm medium-height and a bit (5) fat . I'm bald, but I don't wear glasses still... but my hair is grey... almost (6) white signs of the time... people say, but what they really mean is that I'm getting old. But that is not the most important thing in life. I'm a doctor and I love my life, because I can help people.I work at the local hospital. I (7) usually walk to the hospital, because it's near my house. When I have the time I go home to have lunch with Theresa. I usually return home at 4:30. We usually go shopping or simply have a walk. I love my wife very much. She's the nicest person I know and I'm very (8) happy with her.

2- Circle the correct alternative (4.5 marks)

My name is Susanna Ryan and I'm 9 years old. My friends call (1) (I-my-me) Little Sue because I am very short. I am from the United States but my family moved to Europe last year and now we are living in Edinburgh, Scotland. I come from a big family. I've got (2)(the -an -a) older brother. His name is Joe and he's 12 years old. I also have got a twin sister. Her name is Sophie. We all go to the same school.

My (3) (fathers' -father's- fathers) name is James and my mother's called Helen. She is a kindergarten teacher. She loves (4) (teaches- to teach- teaching) and playing with small children. My father is a lawyer in a very important law firm.

He has got two brothers, George and Vincent. George hasn't got any children. (5) (and -because-But) Vincent has a girl, Maryanne, and two boys, Tim and Billy.(6) (there -Their-they're) mother's name is Ella. Tim has also got a girlfriend. Her name is Maria. She's from (7) (spain - Spanish -Spain.) She hasn't got a big family. She lives with her mother.

My grandmother Linda and my grandfather Anthony also live with us. I like my granny very much because she is very sweet. (8) (We-They-She) are both very old.

I almost forgot to mention Fluffy, my toy rabbit. He is (9) (our- my -their) best friend.

3- Put the words between parentheses in the right tense or form.(3.5 marks)

It's Monday morning and Patricia is in her bedroom. She (1) (to play) IS PLAYING the guitar and singing some popular songs to her little sister, Tina. Tina

is two years old, but she (2)(like) likes listening to music, specially when she's sleepy.

Patricia's mother is a housewife, so she is usually at home taking care of the house and the baby, but today she (3)(not /to be) isn't at home.

She is in the city doing some paper work. Tina is crying and suddenly, Patricia's cell phone rings:

- Hello?
- It's me, mum. How are you, Pat?
- We (4)(to beare just fine. Tina is almost sleeping and I'm playing the guitar for her. And you?
- I'm fine, too. I'm already driving home, but the traffic is terrible because of the weather. It's foggy and it's (5)(to rain) rainy raining cats and dogs.
- What about Dad? (6) is he coming (to come) home today?
- Yes, he (7)(to be) is at the airport right now. He's arriving home today...
- See you in a minute, ok?

4- Insert the missing parts to get a coherent dialogue.Be careful there's an extra part.(3 marks)

a) Thank you

Decorporation clark - Can I haln you? (affaring haln)

- b) Yes, I need a ticket to Sydney
- c) When will I reach my destination?
- d) that's S-U-S-A-N J-A-C K-S-O N
- e) do you have any flights to Spain next Friday morning?
- 1) Which flight would you like?
- g) How much does a return flight cost?

V+er= a noun / compound nun = bus driver / don't or doesn't +
verb (infin)
But= however = yet = whereas+ while / wait for
Would you like (play) to play with us = invitation
Customer = client

Reservation cierk. can i neip you! (onering neip)
Customer - Yes, (1)e
Reservation clerk One moment, please Yes, there is a flight at 2 00 pm and 6 00 pm.
Customer That's fine. (2)g
Reservation clerk That would be \$650.
Customer OK. Could I make a reservation?
Reservation clerk - Certainly. (3)f
Customer The 2 00 pm flight, please.
Reservation clerk - Could I have your name, please?
Customer Susan Jackson, (4)d
Reservation clerk How would you like to pay, Miss Susan?
Customer Cash. Here you are.
Reservation clerk - Now you have been booked, Miss Susan.
Customer(5)

Reservation clerk.- The flight arrives to Spain at 9 25 am, local time. The flight is American Airlines 862.

Customer :(6).....a.....a.....

Reservation clerk: You're Welcome. Good bye

II- Writing (5 marks)

Use the information in the box below to write a paragraph about your best friend.

Name: Ahmed/Age: 11

Physical Description: medium size, short blond hair/green eyes

Personal features: smart, kind, shy, always daydreaming

Things we do together: have lessons together, go to the Maths club on Tuesdays and to Tennis lessons on Thursdays. Spend Saturdays together, play computer games, study...

My Best Friend

My friend, Ahmed is to me as important as my family. He is a well-built teenager. He's of medium height. So he is neither short nor tall. He is actually very handsome with his cheerful face. My friend has got short straight black hair. His eyes are amazingly blue. What makes him a unique person is his kindness and warm-heartedness. He is always there for me when I need help. He lends me his ears and we always share our happiness and sorrow. He's also so supportive that I consider him as my advisor. However, he is sometimes quick-tempered and moody.

We are best friends because we share the same <u>interests</u> and have similar <u>tastes</u>. One of our common hobbies is playing video games. My friend is a national champion in gaming and that's how we spend most of our free time together, playing and competing. Since **we** are in the same class, Ahmed and I walk to school, attend the lessons and participate in class activities.

All in all , I can say that I 'm lucky to have such a friend .